
The Southwestern Center for Independent Living will be at the fair! Stop by the
SWCIL booth for information on independent living services and disability awareness

activities. 

Individuals with disabilities may pre-register to receive a FREE gift bag that includes a
fair event ticket, ride ticket or sensory item. 

Pre-registration is REQUIRED.

To pre-register or for reasonable accommodations, contact SWCIL by Thursday,
August 8 (or until supplies last) at RSVP@swcil.com or 

1-507-532-2221 Extension 101 
(for MN Relay dial 711)

All gift bags must be picked up during regular business hours at the Marshall
SWCIL office located at 109 South Fifth Street Suite 700 Downtown Marshall

All food tickets, event tickets, gift bags, prizes and miscellaneous items are paid for
by donations to the Lyon County Fair from local businesses.

Funding for Independent Living Services is provided by MN DEED-VRS from the
State’s General Fund and the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services. 

Disability Awareness at the
Lyon County Fair

August 13, 14, and 15, 2025

To make a donation to
the fair for this event

contact SWCIL. 
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